
Solid Waste Board Meeting Minutes 
Thursday September 17, 1998 

 
 
Robert Washington, Frank Glover, Chris Eversmann and Curtis Pauling were not in attendance. 
 
 
 
Chairman, Doug Robertson, called the meeting to order. 
 
The minutes from the August 20, 1998 meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
Jennifer Minor presented Drop-Off Center Activity reports for July and August 1998.  
 
Miss Minor presented an update on the new recycling program.  Figures presented a total of 510 
tons received for processing at the MRF.  
 
Miss Minor distributed the Integrated Solid Waste Management Handbook to Solid Waste Board 
Members.  It explains the basic components of evaluating and designing integrated management 
of municipal solid waste. 
 
Carol Murphy/Earl Dietz and Doug Robertson are the Board representatives for the evaluation 
team for the Solid Waste Master Plan.  Proposals will be opened on Friday September 18.   
 
Board members discussed the need for improved signs at the DOC’s to point out recycling 
locations.  Board members expressed their desire for the County to make the “recycling centers” 
more inviting through increased signage and improved labeling on containers.  Miss Minor 
informed the Board of the new labels to be placed on the compartmentalized containers, 90 gallon 
carts and textile collection containers.  The labels are easy to read and will be uniform at all 
DOC’s. 
 
The Board also discussed the need to fill the empty positions on the Board for District #2, Town of 
Port Royal and District #7, Lady’s Island.  Miss Minor will check with the Clerk to Council about 
resumes and applications on file to fill these seats.   
 
 


